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BEFORE 

THE OHIO POWER SITING BOARD 

 

 

In the Matter of the Letter of Notification 

Application of Harrison Pipeline Company, 

LLC for Natural Gas Pipeline to Connect the 

Harrison Power Project, Harrison County, 

Ohio 

)

)

)

)

) 

Case No. 18-073-GA-BLN 

 

  

PROOF OF SERVICE OF LETTER OF NOTIFICATION 

ON LOCAL PUBLIC OFFICIALS AND LIBRARIES 

  

 Pursuant to Ohio Administrative Code (“OAC”) Rule 4906-6-07(B), the undersigned 

states that, as required by OAC Rule 4906-6-07(A)(1), a disk containing a copy of the Letter of 

Notification of Harrison Pipeline Company, LLC for Natural Gas Pipeline to Connect the 

Harrison Power Project, Harrison County, Ohio was served on the chief executive officer of each 

municipal corporation, township and county, as well as the heads of the public agencies charged 

with the duty of protecting the environment or land use planning in the area in which any portion 

of the project is to be located. 

Dale R. Norris 

Paul Coffland 

Donald R. Blethel 

Harrison County Commissioners 

100 W. Market Street 

Cadiz, OH 43907 

 

Dale A. Arbaugh 

Robert Hendricks 

John C. Jones 

Harrison County Community  

    Improvement Corporation 

538 N. Main Street 

Cadiz, OH 43907 

 

Robert Sterling 

Harrison County Engineer 

538 N. Main Street 

Cadiz, OH 43907 

 

Harrison County Soil & Water  

    Conservation District 

538 N. Main Street 

Cadiz, OH 43907 
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Mayor Ken Zitko 

128 Court Street 

Cadiz, OH 43907 

 

Larry Ludwig 

Cadiz Street Superintendent 

128 Court Street 

Cadiz, OH 43907 

 

 Pursuant to OAC Rule 4906-6-07(A)(2), a copy of the Letter of Notification was 

provided to the following public library: 

Puskarich Public Library 

200 Market Street  

Cadiz, OH  43907 

 

 The method of service of Harrison Pipeline Company’s Letter of Notification was sent 

via UPS Ground on January 19, 2018. 

 As required by OAC Rule 4906-6-07(A)(3), a copy of the Letter of Notification has been 

posted on HPC’s web page (Attachment 1).  

Respectfully submitted on behalf of 

HARRISON PIPELINE COMPANY, LLC 

  

Dane Stinson (0019101) 

Bricker & Eckler LLP 

100 South Third Street 

Columbus, OH 43215 

Telephone: 614-227-4854 

Facsimile: 614-2990 

E-Mail: dstinson@bricker.comx 

 

mailto:dstinson@bricker.comx
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ATTACHMENT 1



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

1/25/2018 2:39:27 PM

in

Case No(s). 18-0073-GA-BLN

Summary: Text Harrison Pipeline Company, LLC Proof of Service electronically filed by Teresa
Orahood on behalf of Dane Stinson


